
Environmental sustainability week
Three days to go...

Vanguard Learning Trust

The weather forecast for Monday is 80C with sunny intervals so it works well for our plans for the 
opening ceremony.

Message from Lord John Randall
I would like to congratulate Vanguard Learning Trust for organising its 
first environmental sustainability week. I was delighted to be involved 
in 2021 with the dragons’ den project, which supported students’ 
projects in all five schools, with several being involved in this themed 
week, including Ruislip High’s ecohub and Ryefield’s ‘emission control’ 
game. I am sure it will be a huge success and I look forward to hearing 
about the activities including the reduction of the Trust’s carbon 
footprint through the ‘how low can we go?’ challenge.

Students and families
What can you do over the weekend?
•	 get the books you are planning to bring to school for swapping/donating organised;
•	 decide the different challenges you will be doing each day, including over the weekend; and
•	 watch the videos in the booklet ready for 

questions that will be set every day with prizes 
for the students and families of primary-aged 
children.

Staff 
What can you do over the weekend?
•	 get the books you are planning to bring to 

school for swapping/donating organised;
•	 decide the different challenges you will be doing 

each day, including over the weekend; and
•	 start posting on the staff R&R platform for items 

to donate or items you are looking for.

Programme
The final programme for the week is now available 
on the Trust’s website (click here).

The big question: how low can we go?

https://vlt.org.uk/News/Environmental-sustainability-week-2023/

